
Thank you for choosing our “hotel androoms Nagoya Sakae” .
Please be announced that we will carry out some repair working for the lobby 
on the ground floor at the following date and time.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you during this period, 
and appreciate your kind understanding and cooperation. 


